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To:

Mr. Bryon Nelson
(Sr. Executive) 
Ford Sales Corp.

Dallas - 45236

March 12, 2012

Dear Mr. Nelson,

We are in receipt of your resignation letter dated March 08, 2012.

Please make sure that you hand over the company belongings to the office at the earliest. Your due salary will be credited to your account very soon.

We are satisfied that you submitted your resignation letter in advance and served your notice period well. We will issue you a reference letter along with your experience certificate.

I must say that you were a hardworking & sincere employee of our workforce. Keep up the good work in your next organization.
Wish you all the best for your new responsibilities.

Regards,

James Roland

(Sr. Manager)
Ford Sales Corp.
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